
Public Governance, Performance and 
Accountability Amendment (Vaccine 
Indemnity) Bill 2023
I strongly support this bill by Senator Ralph Babet that there should be no indemnity 
for vaccine manufacturers to escape liability if their drugs harm the population.
 If they know they are liable for prosecution, then hopefully, we can be reassured that 
proper testing for safety has occurred.

Public safety

The manufacture of medications or vaccines for emergency use or non-urgent prescribing 
should involve thorough testing to ensure that they are safe for all ages and safe for 
pregnant and breastfeeding mothers and also safe for people with co-morbidities. They 
need to be checked that they are not detrimental to reproductive health (male and female) 
and have no cancer risk.

All RMNA vaccines need to be studied for the risk of altering DNA by independent DNA 
specialists.

 Risk versus benefit. 

There should be trials with the vaccinated versus unvaccinated populations for over at least 
6 months to pick up adverse reactions to the vaccine versus the risk of severe COVID 
requiring hospitalization.

 Reporting of vaccine adverse reactions needs to be mandatory, not voluntary. With severe 
penalties for medical personnel who fail to report any incident requiring medical 
intervention, even if unsure if connected to the vaccine as this is an ongoing trial with 
limited testing of the vaccine pre role out… (a car crash may be caused by a medical episode 
associated with the vaccine!)

Financial gain.

All drugs should be independently tested, not by the manufacturer who stands to gain 
financially from their acceptance by the TGA.

An independent panel of medical experts in the Immunology and vaccine field needs to 
make decisions on if there is a medical need for ongoing boosters.
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